
 
 
 
 
 

Today in Class 3, we studied China and its culture. We 

focused on their New Year festivities, which in 2022 will be 

celebrating the TIGER. 

Firstly, we had our first lesson of Mandarin Chinese. Now we 

know that the ‘tones’ are key if you want to speak this 
language correctly. We also watched how a 10-year-old girl’s 

week is in Shanghai and we compared her busy schedule 
with ours. 

After finding out the lunar year when we were born, we made 

red envelopes with ‘money’, like the ones Chinese children 
receive at home when they celebrate the New Year. 

Having learned that the crescent shape represents 

prosperity, we also enjoyed a fortune cookie each. 

Look at our pictures and check what a fantastic day we had!  
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